
6 June 2014 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

QANTAS 

DearMs~~ 
Renewal of Commission Determination 

Thank you for your recent letter inviting Qantas to express its interest in the renewal of 
determination [2010] IASC 104 which allocates 400 seats of third country code share 
capacity per week on the Italy route and expires on 7 June 2015. 

As Qantas is fully utilising the capacity under the determination we seek renewal for a 
further five years from 8 June 2015 on the following basis: 

the capacity may be utilised by Qantas or another Australian carrier which is a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of Qantas; 

the capacity may be used by Qantas to provide joint services with any wholly-owned 
subsidiary and by any wholly-owned subsidiary of the Qantas Group to provide joint 
services with Qantas; and 

the capacity may be used by Qantas to provide services jointly with Emirates. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries in relation to this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Tony Wheelens 
Executive Manage 
International and Regulatory Affairs 
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